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LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 

  
WRITTEN QUESTION 

 
  
Mr. Higgins to the Chief Minister:  

 
Boundless Possible  

 
1. Is it government policy and practice that public servants’ business 

cards have “The Territory Boundless Possible” logo included? 

2. If the answer to question 1 is yes when was this decision made and 

first implemented? 

3. If the answer to question 1 is yes what has been the cost to include 

this logo on business cards for the public service? 

4. Where are the business cards printed, in or outside the Northern 

Territory and who has the contract for this purpose? 

 


